
QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF CHILDREN AND YOUNG 
PEOPLE’S COMMITTEE 
 
Can the Chairman please update this Council on the review of Children's 
Centre premises following the debate in this week’s committee? 
 
Councillor Jason Zadrozny 

 
 
RESPONSE FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE CHILDREN & YOUNG 
PEOPLE’S COMMITTEE, COUNCILLOR PHILIP OWEN 
 
Thank you for your question, Councillor Zadrozny. 
 
We have promised to review all of the buildings that we are using for 
delivering Children’s Centre Services to ensure that they meet local 
community need and provide good value for money for the council 
taxpayer.  
 
We will be commencing that process over the coming months and will 
involve local Elected Members and service users in discussion about 
any proposed changes.  
 
We will continue to have delivery of services countywide. 
 
Thank you, Chairman. 
 
 
Councillor Philip Owen 
Chairman of the Children & Young People’s Committee 
 


